MID-VALLEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY 11 June 1988

The meeting was called to order by the president, Lee Rudisill.

The minutes of of the May meeting were read and approved.

The treasurer read his report, indicating a balance of \$740.18.

- It was announced that there was a new member, James Stevenson, and a guest, Irene Franklin, and two visitors from Portland.
- Lee Rudisill indicated the correspondence posyted on the bulletin board and brochures which could be examined at leisure.
- Book Committee: Charles Dodge reported receipt of the three books mentioned last month, and various brochures of interest.
- National Archives films: Mary Yoke requested return of outstanding films and placement of new orders before June 22.
- Cemetery Records: Becky Kiger announced that the group would begin working again, starting June 21; all interested persons should meet at Tanner's parking lot that date, 9:30 am, to go out to the Kings Valley Cemetery.
- Damaris Reynolds reminded members that the Thrift Shop account was no. 492, and that items could be delivered there on Tuesdays and Thursdays.
- Zira Kahl requested ideas and assistance for programs next October and November.
- This is the last meeting until September. The potluck preceding this meeting was most enjoyable.
- The meeting was adjourned, followed by a visit to China via slides and reminiscences of Damaris Reynolds and Gretchen Morris. It was almost as good as being there.

Respectfully Submitted May A Yola